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Retiring From Scenic Regional Library

Pat Aichholz-Schowe and Wanda Walkenhorst have
both retired from the Scenic Regional Library New Haven
branch in 2020. Pat is retiring this month after 7 years with
the library. Wanda retired in March after 10 years working
for Scenic. To honor these two lovely ladies, the Friends
of the Library New Haven are hosting a Retirement Open
House on Sunday, October 11 from 2-4 p.m. at the Bail
Park Pavilion in New Haven. Library patrons and the
community are invited in sharing this spec1al day with -
Pat and Wanda.



